
 

 

22 June 2022 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Re: Year 4 Trip to Liverpool Maritime Museum – Wednesday 29 June 2022 
 
As part of their Summer Term Geography and History topics, Year 4 will visit Liverpool Maritime Museum. 
Pupils will have a walking-tour of the Liverpool Albert Dock, exploring its physical and human geographical 
features and will then explore the Liverpool Maritime Museum focusing on the history of shipbuilding and 
the important role Cammell-Laird has played in this.  
 
Children are to wear their school uniform and to bring a coat or other suitable clothing for the expected 
weather conditions. Please ensure your child has a hat and sun cream applied should the weather be 
sunny.  
 
Children will need a packed lunch for the visit to the Maritime Museum (disposable cartons only, no glass 
bottles or sports/energy/fizzy drinks) in a plastic bag, labelled clearly with their name. If your child is 
entitled to free school meals or you wish to purchase a school packed lunch at the cost of £2 please 
indicate on ParentPay during payment.  
 
 
We are asking for a contribution of £5.00 to cover the cost of the trip. This is non-refundable should your 
child be absent and not attend.  Payment and consent can be made via ParentPay no later than Monday 27 
June 2022. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs E McGunigall 
Headteacher          


